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16th July 2021 

Dear Parents carers, 

 

As you will have heard in the media, on 19 July 2021, the Government is moving to Step 4 of the 

COVID-19 Roadmap. This means that further restrictions are to be lifted and members of the 

public are expected to take personal responsibility for their actions. As we will still be in school 

on this date, I am writing to you to give you important Public Health advice and to inform you of 

our school procedures from this date. 

 

Due to the current high levels of COVID-19 in Tameside, we have been advised by Tameside 

Public Health not to relax restrictions on 19 July, but instead to introduce these new measures 

at the start of the new term in September. We will continue with our current risk assessment 

and procedures until the end of term. 

 

This means, that children will still be taught in their bubbles, social distancing rules will be 

maintained, staggered times will remain and face coverings will continue to be worn by staff and 

parents around school. We will also continue with regular handwashing and other hygiene 

requirements that help prevent the spread of the virus.  

We will continue to identify children who need to isolate as a result of either having COVID-19, 

or who are a contact of another child or adult who has tested positive which is still required by 

law until mid-August.  

 

The good news is that vaccines are significantly reducing the link between infections and severe 

disease and death – and will also reduce the amount that COVID-19 is spreading. If your child is 

unwell, they should stay at home as there are a number of other viruses also circulating.  

 

If you have any questions regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

N M Hewitt 

 

 

Headteacher 
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